
The Next Steps (Eberhard Sinner)  

 We want to evaluate the Forum's proposals for their feasibility in the framework of the 
Memorandum on cooperation in the field of culture signed by Science Minister Dr. 
Ludwig Spaenle and his Russian counterpart Vladimir Medinski on 17 March 2017.  
 

 The Memorandum, which is valid for 3 years and can be extended, establishes a 
deepened cooperation between music and theatre, film and fine arts, as well as 
museums, exhibitions, libraries and cultural tourism.  
 

 By next year we want to implement at least 3 of the proposals made in the first 
Bavarian-Russian Youth Culture Forum.  
 

 We want to organize a 2nd Bavarian-Russian Youth Culture Forum in Moscow in 
autumn 2018. 
 

 By the end of 2017, we want to explore the funding opportunities for our projects in 
talks with State Secretary Bernd Sibler, State Minister Beate Merk and the staff of the 
Russian Minister of Education, Vladimir Medinski. 


